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We are counsel to the Applicant in the above-noted proceeding (the “Proceeding”). 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “OEB”) Procedural Order No. 1 dated March 22, 2022, the Haudenosaunee Development Institute (“HDI”) must file a letter with the OEB by April 1, 2022 providing more information on the areas HDI’s evidence is expected to cover, whether an expert will be retained, the estimated cost of preparing the evidence and the proposed timing for filing the evidence, and any other relevant information (the “Intervenor Letter”).

The Applicant met with HDI on March 29, 2022, and further to that meeting and in response to a request from HDI, the Applicant is willing to consent to an extension to the deadline for HDI to file the Intervenor Letter to April 8, 2022. 

The Applicant believes that this should have no impact on the balance of the schedule set out in Procedural Order No. 1. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,
BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP
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